
 
 
 

Withernwick Community Association (WCA) 
Minutes of the meeting held on 31st January 2017 8pm 

at Falcon Inn 
     

 
Attendance: Mike Soper (Chairman), Dawn Dickenson, Nikki Harvey, 
Lorraine Winter, Paul Boyle, Carol Wilkie. 
 
Apologies: - Julianne Ashton, Dawn Dickinson 
 
1 – Hogest 2017 – It was felt that holding the Hogfest this year would not be 
good idea as it may well clash with some Hull City of Culture event. Indeed 
as yet events have not been advertised fully for later summer. We could 
arrange a village trip to a City of Culture event or some other trip. 
 
2 – Planting under Parish Council notice board – Lorraine Winter will arrange 
planting some bushes and bulbs under the notice board. 
 
3 – Sleighride – This went very well and was very well and enthusiastically 
attended. Unfortunately it didn’t make much money but it was felt that if will 
be well worth doing again next Christmas. 
 
4 – Easter Events – possibly arrange a dog-walk at Easter time, we did one in 
May 2013 and it was very successful. We could combine it with a treasure 
hunt, Carol Wilkie and Paul Boyle will look into this. 
 
The meeting closed at 9pm 
 
Next meeting – Tuesday 28th Feb at 8pm in the Falcon. 
 


